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February 27, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

It is a pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for UHL Construction
Company.

For the past several years UHL has done construction and renovation work for us
a Vincentian Academy-Duquesne University on several projects. We have found their
work to be of excellent quality as they have been prompt and professional in all aspects
of their business.

We have been particularly impressed with how the management team and
tradesman are willing to talk with us as customers, and adapt details of the project to
meet our sometimes impulsive needs.

In summary, I highly recommend UHL Construction Company for your next
construction project.

If you have any questions about this recommendation, please feel free to call me.

Sincerely,

Education for the Mind, Heart, and Spirit





